

Parents of Amsterdam Children Meeting Minutes

Called to order: 12:55

<u>In Attendance:</u> Alana Edwards, Lori Jo Berg, Rachel Herrmann, Misty Yarnick, Maud Gingerich, Cassie Owens, Johanna Marx, Nadine Zikmund, Emily Bates, Jenny Dykema, and Megan Ahrens

<u>Treasurers Report:</u> Money Market: \$11,349.9, 6 and 12 month CD totals: \$12,041.92, Checking: 38,292.09, Total PAC accounts:\$61,683.91, Checks Written: \$1,647.23 Total Deposits: \$319.82. Teachers Fund Balance: \$3,092.07. A detailed report can be found on the Amsterdam School webpage.

Old Business

<u>Tiger Wear:</u> PAC is gifting the graduating 6th grade class yearbooks, and Manhattan Tiger t-shirts/ MCS Eagles t-shirts. Discussed was getting t-shirts from MCS, as Albertsons no longer carries them.

<u>Art:</u> The students enjoyed paint pouring art this year, and we look forward to art programs next school year. We are discussing a cookie decoration class, and paint pouring key chains or book marks.

Field Day Lunch: Field Day Lunch went well, with plenty of food to go around. Thanks you parents for donating foods, and volunteering to help serve and set up. Mentioned was having granola bars and oranges near the water station so that kids can have a snack before lunch.

<u>Missoula Children's Theatre:</u> Students will be performing Robin Hood with MCT during the week of February 26th.

New Business

Teachers Fund: Nadine motioned PAC gift each teacher \$100 to their teachers fund. Alana seconded, motion passed.

<u>Secretary Position:</u> Nadine motioned Lori Jo Berg take on the Secretary position, Maud seconded, motion passed. Thank you Lori Jo!!!

<u>Treasurer Position:</u> Nadine motioned Cassie Owens take on Treasurer position, Alana seconded, motion passed. Thank you Cassie!!!

Proposed Spending: Basketball nets, painted paws on concrete, PAC banner for the gym, playground equipment (Nadine will meet with someone to discuss and submit to insurance).

Additional Information

<u>Special Reminders:</u> Please remember to email teachers instructions, so that they are aware of what is expected of them (papers to be sent home, etc.)

<u>Teacher Fund:</u> Parents! Your child's teacher has a fund set up that you can gift to, so that they can spend the money as they see fit for their classroom. Please contact Emily Bates@ <u>ebates06@gmail.com</u> if you are interested in doing so.

Box Tops: For every box clipped, our school earns \$.10. Download the app, and scan your receipt. Thanks!

Facebook: Join us on Facebook to keep informed.

Meeting Adjourned: 1:28PM

Respectfully submitted and signed, Megan Ahrens, Secretary If you have any questions for PAC, please email: parentsofamsterdamchildren@amsterdamchool.org

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!!!!!

